
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE NOVEMBER 23, 2015 

The meeting was called to order by Ald. Schmidt at 7:17 p.m. with the following Roll Call: 

Members Present: Ald. Schmidt, Ald. Boelk, Ald. Toellner 

Members Absent:  

Others Present: Mayor Redeker, Lois Krueger, Darlene Smith, Ald. Hohmann, Ald. Longo, 

Mike Kurutz 
 
Item #2 – Approve Minutes of October 26, 2015, meetings. 

Motion by Ald. Toellner second by Ald. Boelk to approve the minutes of October 26, 2015. Motion 

carried 3-0. 
 

Item #3 – Citizens Comments. 

None. 

 

Item #4 – Monthly Utilities Report.  

A. No Report 

B. Date and time of our next meeting is Tuesday, December 1, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall. 
 

Item #5 – Monthly Engineering & Planning Report. 

A. 2016 Street & Utility Improvements Plan Review (Clark St., Lincoln Ln., & Center St). 

Received no report, will report next month. 

B. WISLR Road Rating Program. 

Received no report, will report next month. 

C. Development Interest Update. 

Received no report, will report next month. 

 

Item #6– Monthly DPW Report. 

A. Leaf Pick-up Report. 

Leaf pick-up has been very busy the last 2 ½ weeks. Mike placed a notice of the final leaf pick-up in 

the paper; however with the snow this will get postponed until next Monday. There will be one more 

pass made through town. 

 

B. Snow Operations Report. 

DPW did go out and do a light salting operation on Saturday.  We only had 2-3 inches of snow and 

the temperatures were good. Salt supply is excellent. Equipment all ran well, however some changes 

are being made to some of the routes this year, with a snow pusher cleaning cul de sacs, and some of 

the main parking lots. 

 

C. Day to Day Operations. 

DPW is installing aerators on the dam. Scott is busy with electrical work. There will be only one 

brush pick-up each month during the winter months.  Need to finish up the tree trimming on plow 

routes. 
 

Item # 8 – Adjournment. 

Motion by Ald. Boelk, second by Ald. Toellner to adjourn at 7:23 p.m. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Darlene Smith, City Clerk 


